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!ÎÎÕÁÌ "ÁÎÑÕÅÔ 

The Belhaven Community Chamber of Commerce is excited about our upcoming 

Annual Banquet to be held April 20, 2017 at the Wilkinson Center.  Tickets  are  

available at the Chamber, stop by and pick yours up. 

Social Hour:  6:00 p.m. 

Dinner:  7:00 p.m. 

Guest Speaker: Pam Pippins 

Live and Silent Auctions 

Tickets $35 per person 

Contact the Chamber at 252-943-3770 

 To make auction donations, please contact: 
 Alan Rogers (908-797-6267), 
 Karen Fisher (252-945-7058) 
 Butch Harris (252-932-6676) 

We take great pride in recognizing our local businesses, community leaders and 

young professionals at this event.  If you would like to nominate a business, com-

munity leader, or a young person for an award, please fill out the form on page 11 

and send it back to the Chamber by email, regular mail or drop it by the office.  

The cut off date for nominations is Tuesday, April 4th. 

If you know of a business that you believe warrants special recognition for years 

in business, special accomplishments, etc., please send that to us as well.  We 

have many deserving people in our area and we want to acknowledge the people 

and businesses that do so many great things for our community. 

 

Awards for 2017 

ß Large Business of the Year 

 (11+ employees) 

ß Small Business of the Year     
    (1-10 employees)       

ß Entrepreneur of the Year      

ß Citizen of the Year      

ß Non-Profit of the Year 

ß Young Citizen of the Year 

http://www.belhavenchamber.com
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ɛ - ÄÅÎÏÔÅÓ #ÈÁÍÂÅÒ ÅÖÅÎÔ 

άΪΫαȾάΪΫβ #ÈÁÍÂÅÒ .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ 

3ÐÏÎÓÏÒÓÈÉÐ /ÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ 

Your  business card ad will appear in 

The Chamberôs monthly newsletter. 

Emailed monthly to all Chamber members, 

In addition, 300 newsletters are printed and distrib-

uted monthly throughout the Belhaven, Bath and 

Pantego Communities to restaurants, shops, B 

& Bôs, Doctorôs offices and other locations. 

Newsletters are available for download on the 

Chamberôs website: www.belhavenchamber.com 

 

Fees: $168.00 for a one year ad 

    $90.00 for six months 

    $54.00 for three months 

 

Limited spots available. To reserve your spot, call the  
Chamber at 943-3770 or  

email belhaveninfo@gotricounty.com 

 

 Update on Diana 

Dianaôs back surgery went well and after her Doctor 

corrected some drug interaction problems she is 

now back in Belhaven and resting comfortability.  

What initially was thought to be a 2-3 week recov-

ery period looks more like it will be 6 weeks.   

Our volunteers have most graciously agreed to con-

tinue to help out.  A very special thanks goes out to 

Deb Sparrow, Michelle Gnagy, Sue Radcliffe, Faye 

Hammond, and our President Dianne Bowen for 

their time and service.  Also, with Dianaôs absence 

we have decided to cancel the April Business After 

Hours.   

Thanks to all for their concerns and youôll soon see 

Diana back at the Chamber at least on a  part time 

basis. 

http://www.belhavenchamber.com
mailto:belhaveninfo@gotricounty.com
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5ÐÃÏÍÉÎÇ %ÖÅÎÔÓ 

ñHow to Start a Businessò Workshop 

Dream of being your own boss?  If so, the Small Business & Technology Development Center (SBTDC) at ECU offers a free 

monthly workshop thatôs just for you!  The ñHow to Start a Businessò workshop teaches participants the basic business ownership 

steps.  Our counselors discuss ways to research your business market, how to write a business plan, and the steps to seeking initial 

funding.  Registration is free and so is this workshop!  If interested, plan on attending this free event on Wednesday, April 19th, 

2017 from 3:00 ï 5:00 PM at ECUôs Willis Building (300 E. 1st St.) in Uptown Greenville.  You may register by sending an e-mail 

to ecu@sbtdc.org   or by calling 252-737-1385. 

Chamber Kicks-off new Golf Cart Raffle 

Following our very successful and popular raffle from last year the Chamber will again be raffling a new golf cart.  The golf cart is  

provided at cost from A & W Sales, owned by Wayne and Candy Howell.  

Tickets will be $10 each or 11 tickets for $100.  We will begin selling tickets at our Annual Banquet on April 20th.   Following the 

banquet, tickets will be available at the Chamber offices .  We will display the golf cart and sell tickets on the weekends at the Food 

Lion parking lot. 

The drawing will take place on Saturday, September 16, 2017 following the Intracoastal Waterway Celebration. 
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